
 

Dear Parent Carer Member,        

March events round up 

This is your monthly upcoming events in the Family Hubs –  

Created by Family Hubs Navigator- Emily 

Just a quick introduction to Family Hubs 

Do you know what the Family Hubs are?  

Family Hubs are an evolution from Children’s Centre’s. 

What do they do?  

All families need support from time to time to help babies and children thrive, whether that’s from friends, 

family, volunteers, or practitioners. Family Hubs are here to help every family receive the support they need, 

when they need it. 

Where are they?  

There are five Family Hub areas in the borough which join up locally in the planning and delivery of family 

services from conception to young people up to 19 years or up to 25 years for those with Specialist 

Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND). The range of activities, groups, advice and support are tailored 

based on the needs of the local community. 

Where can you attend?  

Did you know you no longer have to attend just your local hub? You can access all the hubs in the borough. 

 

EXTERNAL POST SHARE 

** Please Note: Unique Ways is not responsible for the content of any information we share with our 

Membership on behalf of any external organisations.  We are purely sharing information as it may be 

of interest to our Members. Please contact the relevant hub to book places and make enquires. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Central Halifax – Jubilee/Little Stars/Siddal/Boothtown Family Hubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All youths welcomed. Every Wednesday 4-6pm (term time only) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Want to know more about Boothtown Family Hub? Why not go along to their open day to find out 

more on Thursday 20TH March between 9:15-4:30pm lots of activities to get involved with 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you heard about the Jubilee Family Hub Sensory room? Want to find out more? They have an 

open day on the Monday 24th March, why not go along to have a look and speak to the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Does your child enjoy singing and making noise? Children Under 5 can attended Monday’s from the 

3RD March 2:00- 3:00. Contact Boothtown Family Hub for more information 01422 250 365 

  



Upper Calder Valley- Todmorden Family Hub 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support along the Spectrum is a 6-week programme aimed at supporting families where 

neurodiversity is a factor. Contact Todmorden Family Hub for more information 01706 399 976. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is Weekly Coffee Morning is for parents and Carers of neurodivergent children, whether 

diagnosed or not. Come along, meet others who understand, and find a supportive community. 

You’re not alone! Every Friday (term time only) at Todmorden Family Hub, Todmorden Learning Centre 

& Community Hub. 

  



Calder and Ryburn – Elland/ Sowerby Bridge Family Hubs 

Lower Valley- Welholme/ Field Lane Family Hubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shining Stars is an interactive stay and play for children with identified additional needs and runs the 

first Saturday at every month between 10am-11.30am.  

                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Male Carers and Dads Event – come and spend some quality time together. Lots of activities planned 

with Free breakfast included! Saturday 22nd March – booking essential! Contact Wellholme Hub 01484 

714 768. 

 

  



North Halifax – Kevin Peace/Ash Green/Creations/Innovations/ Illingworth/ 

Northowram Family Hubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join for free the One for ALL SEN GROUP! To book your place please call 01422 243 941 Next session 

Saturday 22nd March 10-11:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

British Sign Language 6-week course -perfect for people with hearing impairments and children is 

specialist provision. Starting Wednesday 7th May Contact laura.kuszyk-parker@nhpltd.org.uk 

 

 

 



Easter Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will keep you up to date on the Unique Ways Family Hub Facebook page for more 

events happening over the Easter Holidays. 

Also, don’t forget to check those Max Cards for their expiry dates! Remember we are open 

9:30-2:30 to collect a new one (£6 CASH), or come along to one of the coffee morning/peer 

supports to get a new one! 

 

The Unique Ways Team 

 


